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Hammonton, NJ – Richard Stockton College’s “Foodie Tuesdays” community seminar series 
concludes for the semester at 6 p.m. on Tuesday December 18, at the Hammonton Arts Center, 
219 Bellevue Avenue in downtown Hammonton. 

This month’s event, “Spicing Up Celebrations: The Chemistry and Culture of Flavors” explores 
the history of spice usage, including the religious and cultural practices connected with spice 
trade and use through the centuries. Attendees will also learn ways to spice up the holidays in 
new ways with their own cooking, and to experiment with different flavors from cultures around 
the world.  

Following the seminar and discussion portion of the event, participants will enjoy a light dinner 
related to the topic at Annata’s Wine Bar, located a short walk from the Arts Center. Registration 
is $35 per person.  If participants register with a friend, the cost is only $30 a person.  

Registration is limited and previous seminars sold out well in advance. Reservations are 
strongly encouraged. Call Stockton College’s Continuing Studies office to reserve a seat, 609-
652-4227, or register online at www.stockton.edu/cs and select “Browse All Courses.”  
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